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16th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Monday we will be walking to Rudheath Senior Academy for a Design Technology 
Enrichment Day; you will have given permission for this through the local walk 
permission slip that you completed at the beginning of the term. 
 
Please can you ensure that the children are dressed in their full school uniform, bring 
a coat in case it rains, and bring a healthy snack and a packed lunch.  
 
We will be leaving Witton at 9:15am and will return by 3:15pm ready for the end of 
the day. If you would like school to provide a packed lunch, please can you let me 
know by Friday 17th September. 
 
Every step has been taken to ensure that your child will not come into contact with 
any of the children at the High School in order to ensure they will not be classed as a 
close contact following COVID guidelines. Protocols are in place for hand washing 
and should any child develop symptoms whilst at the High School, you would be 
contacted as you would if they were in school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Kenyon 
 
 
 
 
 


